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NDSU faculty is invited to a pedagogical luncheon scheduled on Monday, Dec. 9, from 11:30 a.m. to 1 p.m. in the 

Memorial Union Ballroom. During the luncheon, Pam Lutgen-Sandvik, associate professor of communication, will 

discuss bullying in the academy— what it looks like, how it affects teaching and learning and ways to address it.  

  

Lutgen-Sandvik teaches and researches in the area of organizational and professional communication. Her research 

focuses on emotion in the workplace, both constructive and destructive. Registration is requested for the luncheon 

and may be completed on the NDSU Advance FORWARD website at www.ndsu.edu/forward. The Office of the 

Provost sponsors the Pedagogical Luncheon series. 
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